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ope for Michael, Inc.
C/O Mr. Joseph Rivera
PO Box 49
Lake Peekskill, NY 10537

Dear Joe:

Thank you for your donation of $1,500, received on May 20, 2017. We are
grateful that Hope for Michael has selected BluePath as a recipient of its support.

Your gift helps us raise, train and place autism service dogs, offering safety and
freedom to individuals and families. We are proud to be part of the community
of resources supporting people touched by autism. Service dogs may be the very
best option for ensuring safety for a child who bolts, and as the prevalence of
autism continues to rise, the demand for autism service dogs is greater than ever
before.

“My family received a gift of hope in the form of an autism service dog. Since
then, my daughter has overcome once unimaginable obstacles with her dog by
her side. But so much has also been given to my other children; I've been able to
see them hit home runs and be inducted into the National Honor Society —
because our dog was there to keep my daughter safe. There are no words that
can ever explain the ways our lives have changed.”

Our dogs transform lives by providing expanded opportunities to unlock life’s

potential. Thank you for your belief in our work and your generous support of
our mission.

i WAL oo A%

Dr. Jody Sandler %.,\.D.P

President and CEO jbﬂf, . BEJA,
I

BluePath Service Dogs, Inc is a non-profit, charitable organization under the

provisions of section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (tax ID # 81-
3606565). Donations are tax-deductible as allowed by law.
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